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Abstract : Statement of the Problem: Climate change continues 
to be an increasing problem for many Small Island Developing 
States (SIDS) with research focusing on sustainable tourism and 
fisheries. Research has shown that growing greenhouse gases, 
climates have experienced shifts in their environments such as 
increase in natural disasters, coral bleaching, rising 
temperature and sea levels, etc. and as a result, can lead to shifts 
in tourist destinations and durations. However, little is known 
about the indirect impacts of climate change on tourist 
consumption of socioeconomically important fishery species of 
SIDS.  The purpose of this study is to determine the indirect 
impact of change in air temperature and its direct impact on 
tourism. Methodology & Theoretical Orientation: An 
exponential regression equation was utilized with temperature 
(independent variable) and number of tourists (dependent 
variable). Total tourist conch consumption (stop-over + cruise) 
was determined and then adjusted for the mean live weight. 
Findings: There was a significant difference between yearly 
trends and projected (p<0.05): temperature and number of 
tourists, temperature and tourist consumption, tourist number 
and consumption, and cruise and stopover consumption. 
Conclusion & Significance: Temperature impacts the socio 
economic balance of SIDS and coastal communities in both the 
tourism and fishery industries. As tourist numbers increase, it 
creates demand and increases fishing pressure.  
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